
 

 
  

 
  
 
  

 

4th June 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Changes to Data Protection Law (GDPR) 
  
You may all be aware by now that the law on data protection has changed.  On Friday, 25 May 2018, General Data 
Protection Regulations (GDPR) came into force across Europe and replaced the Data Protection Act 1998.   
  
GDPR is designed to provide enhanced rights and greater control over personal data and how it is used.  The Priory 
Federation of Academies Trust has a responsibility to process personal data lawfully, and comply with the 
requirements.  
  
Our updated Privacy Notice, which contains information about how we use your personal data, has also been 
updated and can be accessed on our website (under the ‘Information – Policies’ tab). 
   
You will have recently received an updated consent form which relates to how we use your child’s data. If you have 
not already returned this form, then please can I encourage you to do so as soon as possible to ensure we have the 
right permissions noted.  
 
If you wish to discuss anything further then please contact John Sisman (Headteacher) at the Academy.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
John Sisman 
Headteacher  
 


